
 Holywell News  
Important Dates: 

01.06.15—School resumes for all children 

 

05.06.12—9am Reading awards assembly 

 

11.06.15—9am Year 1 class assembly 

 

12.06.15—9am Keyboard awards assembly 

 

15.06.15—2.30pm Year 3 class assembly 

 

16.06.15—6pm PAF meeting  

 

18.06.15—9am Year 2 class assembly 

 

25.06.15—Vision screening (Reception only) 

 

26.06.15—Cake stall donations in today 

 

27.06.15—1pm-4pm School Summer Fayre 

 

06.07.15—Annual school reports to Parents/Carers 

 

07.07.15—3pm-3:30pm Open classrooms—see over-

leaf (page 2) 

 

14.07.15—9am Reading awards assembly 

 

17.07.15—9am Year 4 leavers assembly 

 

 

Headteacher : Mrs Sarah Brett  web: www.holywell.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 0191 2370384  e mail admin@holywell.northumberland.sch.uk      

Parents Forum contact :Text:  0778 935 0947 

e-mail: holywell.parentforum@northumberland.gov.uk 

Suggestion box: outside school office 

Reminders: 

To ensure the health and safety of 

everyone: 

 Dogs are not permitted on school 

grounds. 

Please push bikes or scooters whilst 

on the yard to prevent accidents.  

We have received reports of the 

children travelling at speed through 

the pedestrian cut on scooters, which 

of course is extremely dangerous. 

We had an instance of  an injured 

child this morning as a result of un-

safe scooter riding—please be vigilant 

and speak to all children about the 

importance of safe riding. 

NEWS 

Thank you to everyone who donated to the PAF gift 

amnesty—it has proven to be very successful once 

again. 

 

We welcomed back Year 4 this week after their 

Robinwood residential where great fun was had by 

all.  There is a display in school of the children’s 

photographs enjoying the activities. The pupils have 

been writing newspaper articles today which we will 

be blogging on the school website soon—so please 

keep checking: 

www.holywell.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

 

Attendance 
Well done to everyone for continuing to work hard on attending school on time everyday. This week’s attendance winners are Year Two! 

 We have seen the importance of being in school on time this week, as the half-termly attendance winner was a draw between Y3 and Y4—the  

winners were decided by the fewest number of ‘lates’ within the half-term……. CONGRATULATIONS YEAR 3 who had 6 ‘lates’ compared to Year 4’s 7 ‘lates’. 




